-----Original Message-----

From: BCTAdmin@thameswater.co.uk 

Sent: 28 September 2016 11:37

To: Planning

Subject: 3rd Party Planning Application - 16/01807/REM

Cherwell District Council                                             Our DTS Ref: 48181

Planning & Development Services                                       Your Ref: 16/01807/REM

Bodicote House

Bodicote, Banbury

Oxon

OX15 4AA

28 September 2016

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: SITE D AND E, GRAVEN HILL, CIRCULAR ROAD, OXFORDSHIRE, OX26

Water Comments

Supplementary Comments

 The impact study (SMG 0990) was completed in April 2016 and concluded that the additional flow from the development can be accommodated without network improvements. , Thames Water would advise that with regard to sewerage infrastructure we would not have any objection to the above planning application provided that details of site drainage works as laid out in drawing ref CIV 15119 Rev. C04 dated July 2016 are adhered to.

Yours faithfully

Development Planning Department

Development Planning,

Thames Water,

Maple Lodge STW,

Denham Way,

Rickmansworth,

WD3 9SQ

Tel:020 3577 9998 

Email: devcon.team@thameswater.co.uk
